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400 mL

MADE IN CANADA
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VEGETABLE INSECT KILLER 

SEVIN*

Liquid

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF  CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 17685 P.C.P. ACT

HILLVIEW FARMS LIMITED

Woodstock, Ontario 
N4S 8P6 

Laval, Quebec 
H7S 1G3 

Calgary, Alberta 
T2H 2H7

5 mL = 1 teaspoon; 15 mL = 1 tablespoon

DIRECTIONS:

VEGETABLES - Potatoes, Tomatoes, Pepper, Eggplant - Controls
Colorado Potato Beetle, European Corn Borer, Fall Armyworm,
Fruitworms, Leafhoppers, Potato Flea Beetle, Plant Bugs and
Tomato Hornworms.  Apply when insects or damage appear.  Mix 10
mL in 2 L of water to cover 10 m2 area.  Spray foliage to give
thorough coverage.  Repeat as needed.  Can be used 1 day before
harvest on tomatoes, peppers and eggplant and up to 7 days before
harvest on potatoes.



STRAWBERRIES - Controls Meadow Spittle Bug and Strawberry
Leafroller.  Mix 12 mL per L of water and spray plants thoroughly
when insects or damage appear.  Repeat as needed.  Can be used up
to one day before harvest.

ORNAMENTALS - Use on a wide range of ornamental plants, flowers,
shrubs and shade trees, including rose, carnation, gladiolus,
zinnia, chrysanthemum, lilac, arbor vitae, juniper, hyrangea,
azalea, elm, maple, oak, dogwood, birch and pine.  Do not use on
Boston Ivy or Virginia Creeper.

Controls Bagworm, Birch Leafminer, Blister Beetles, Boxelder Bug,
Boxwood Leafminer, Elm Leaf Aphid, Elm Leaf Beetle, Flea Beetle,
Gypsy Moth, Japanese Beetle, June Beetles, Lace Bugs,
Leafhoppers, Leafrollers, Mealy Bugs, Oak Leafminers, Plant Bugs,
Psyllids, Rose Aphid, Rose Slug, Scale Insects, Spruce Budworms,
Tent Caterpillars, Thrips (exposed) and Willow Leaf Beetle.  Use
10 mL per litre of water when insects or damage appear.  Spray to
give thorough coverage.  Repeat weekly or as needed.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: Dispose of empty container in regular
garbage.  Store above 0 deg Celsius.

PRECAUTIONS: Product is harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contact with
skin.  Avoid breathing spray mist.  Wash thoroughly after
handling and before eating, drinking or smoking.  Change
contaminated clothing.  May damage tender foliage if spraying is
followed by several days of wet or humid conditions.  Very toxic
to bees.  Do not spray when bees are active.

Keep children and pets away from treated area during application
and until dry.

FIRST AID: Get medical attention immediately.  If swallowed,
cause vomiting.  If patient is unconscious, give air and get
medical attention.  If on hands, wash with soap and water.  If in
eyes, flush with plenty of water and get medical attention.

TOXICOLOGY: SEVIN is a moderate, reversible, cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

* SEVIN is a trademark of Union Carbide Canada Ltd.

 GUARANTEE: Carbaryl 150 g per litre

C I L is a trademark of ICI Canada Inc.
Hillview farms is a Registered User.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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